## Aero Club of Canada Annual General Meeting

## February 24, 2018

## Brampton Flying Club, Brampton Airport

CSPA representatives in attendance: Brian diCenzo, Michelle Matte-Stotyn, Brian Cole Key points relevant to CSPA:

- 1. The new executive of the ACC consists of:
  - President Stephen Szikora
  - Vice President Chris Brownhill
  - Treasurer Stephen Szikora
  - FAI Vice President for Canada Stephen Szikora
  - Secretary General position to remain vacant until a suitable candidate is identified.
- 2. The fee structure for ACC member clubs was re-examined and amended. The current rates are according to a sliding scale. The fee rate for members numbering 1001 to 2000 was reduced to \$3.00/member and for members numbering 2000+ reduced to \$0.50/member with the effect of rebalancing the fee burden for our largest organizations. This brings CSPA membership fees down to \$11,050 for 2018.
- 3. Affiliation with the Canadian Anti-Doping Program is being discussed and examined amongst the Members as well as the representative from the Canadian Centre for Ethics in Sport. Further consult is requested and we will update the membership accordingly.